
My name is Lola Biden.  I was diagnosed with PANDAS after suffering from a strep infection in 2017.  I am emailing to ask for your 
support on House Bill 2390, a bill to ensure insurance parity for Oregon children with PANDAS/PANS.  Oregon insurers are denying 
care for the most severe children with the neuroimmune disorders that cause a host of psychiatric and neurological symptoms post 
infection.  I suffered from severe anxiety, school phobia, urinary issues, sleep disturbances, and OCD.  This devastating disorder 
severely altered my life.  Insurers are denying access to treatment for the most severe cases and we need your help.  This is a 
devastating disorder and I want other children who suffer from PANDAS/PANS to receive the treatment they deserve.  Please 
support House Bill 2390.  


